
 

 Ramshaw Primary School Newsletter 

3rd October 2014 

Dates for your Diary 

Wednesday 8th October  Harvest Festival St. Paul’s Church 9.30 a.m 

Thursday 9th October   Football Team to Staindrop Comprehensive 

Friday 10th October   Mr. Towers to work with Years 5 & 6 

Tuesday 14th October   Class 3 trip to Hardwick Park 

Thursday 16th October  Year 5/6 Tag Rugby Festival 

Monday 20th October    Class 2 trip to Oriental Museum 

Tuesday 21st October    Arc to work with Class 1 

Thursday 23rd October  School Closed  - Polling Station 

Friday 24th October   Arc to work with Class 1. Break up for Half Term 

Monday 3rd November   Back to School 

Monday 10th November   Parents Afternoon 

Class 1 Trip 

Pupils in Class 1 visited Hartlepool Marina today, they 

went to a Pirate Workshop, boarded a war ship and 

went for a ride on the Trincomalee. They were very well 

behaved and enjoyed the activities during the course of 

the day.  

Harvest Festival 

We are holding our Harvest Festival at St. Paul’s 

Church, Evenwood, on Wednesday 8th October. 

The children will take part in readings and Harvest 

songs. Thank you for the donations that we have 

received for our Harvest Appeal so far, you have 

two days to send in any more food donations.  

School Closure 

School will be closed on Thursday 

23rd October as we are being 

used as a Polling Station for the 

local By-election. Children will 

come back in to school on the 

24th October. Apologies for any 

inconvenience this may cause. 



Pupil of the Week 

Class 1 Libby Dowson 

Class 2 Declan Lyons 

Class 3 Tom Colegrove 

Well done to you all! 

School Uniform 

A girls cardigan has been lost at 

school and we would like to ask 

parents if they could please have a 

look at the name tags inside their 

child’s uniform to make sure that it 

belongs to them.   Any  items that 

have been mistakenly taken home 

should be returned to school as 

soon as possible. Thank you. 

Parents Afternoon 

We are holding our Parents Afternoon on 

Monday 10th November, from 2.00 p.m. 

to 6.00 p.m. We will let you know when 

the appointment list goes up in the en-

trance, nearer the time.  

Football 

Our Football Team are once again going to Staindrop Academy  next Thursday to 

represent us in the Football League.  Pupils involved will need to bring football 

boots, shin pads, tracksuit bottoms and a waterproof coat. We wish them luck and 

we will let you know next week how they did.  


